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JOINT STATEMENT BETWEEN

UC HASTINGS

&

AFSCME LOCAL 3299, COLLEGE SERVICE UNIT

UC Hastings College of the Law and AFSCME Local 3299, College Service Unit are pleased to announce

that after a year of bargaining, a Collective Bargaining Agreement (CBA) has been completed. The

members ratified the contract with a 98% yes vote on February 2, 2012. The UC Hastings Board of

Directors voted to approve the CBA on February 14, 2012.

Highlights of the agreement include an end to a multi-year wage freeze, protection of benefits and clear,

fair work rules on the job.

With this new agreement in place, the UC Hastings community will move forward together with a shared

mission of making UC Hastings a leader in legal education, and a good place to work. We also look

forward to partnering in Sacramento to protect UC Hastings’ high standing in California’s public higher

education system and securing appropriate funding levels. Through our newly established labor-

employer relationship, we can better provide the top-notch education for which UC Hastings is known.
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